
Inter-department Correspondence

m McGill Universitysfl//Or ià\\

__ _ aTY* November 10, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthu
I return the letter from the Superintendent of the 

Forest Products Laboratory, retaining a copy for rr.ly files.

question raised will go before the Arts Division 
Committee at 4 p.iru on November 24th. and before une science 

Conrai t-fore 5-ay. aeir report
before the Faculty of Graduate Studies and .Research

Due notice of this

The

ADivision

probably on December 1st, at 4 p.ra. 
meeting will be sent to you.

t the DivisionalWe shall be very glad to have you attend 
Committees, if you wish to do so.

Yours very t
/O

Eve,
Dean, Graduate Faculty.
Dr


